
 TWELFTH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME 

JUNE 20, 2021 

   MASS INTENTIONS      

 Sat. 6/19    4:00 PM Lillian Strohl by Her Husband Oscar 

 Sun. 6/21 11:00 AM William, Julia, and Camille Turri by the Turri Family 

 Mon. 6/21 7:00 PM Raymond Nessler by Larry, Trish, and Family  

 Tue. 6/22 7:00 AM Anna Martincek by Her Sisters 

 Wed 6/23 7:00 AM Jermiah Simpson by Dennis and Virginia Smith 

 Thur. 6/24 7:00 AM Thomas Yancus by Ann Simkovich and Family 

 Fri. 6/25 7:00 AM Dorothy Herkalo by John and Pat Herkalo  

 Sat. 6/26 4:00 PM Larry Blasko by Carol and Family 

 Sun. 6/27 11:00 AM James Eisenhart, Sr. by Michalene and Jim Eisenhart 

 

                      Last Weekend:   

Sunday $2,664.00; Loose $27.00; Dues $614.00; Care and Education 

of Priests $125.00; Catholic Communication $1.00; Holy Father 

$16.00; Poor Box $142.00 
 

 CANDLES ON THE ALTAR  and our SANCTUARY CANDLE are in  

 Memory of Martha, John, and Mary Opert by Their Family 

           

 MASS INTENTION REQUESTS FOR 2022 will be accepted beginning 

Monday, July 5th, in the parish office.  Please note that no masses will be 

scheduled over the telephone to avoid errors.  All  mass requests must be 

completed in writing on the forms that are  available at the entrances of 

the church. Please do not submit forms  

before July 5th. 

MASKS IN CHURCH are no longer required if you have been 

fully vaccinated.  Please continue to wear your mask until you   

have received your complete vaccine. 

LET'S GO TO ALASKA! There will be a meeting 

for anyone interested in traveling as a group 

from our parishes to Alaska for the summer of 

2022. Meeting will take place on Wednesday 

evening June 30th at Good Shepherd Church at 

6:00 p.m. There is limited availability. Come on 

out see what it's about. It will be fun for all of 

us to cruise together. Father Mike  



     A Message from Father Mike… 

In this weekend's Gospel, Jesus and the disciples are in 

a boat. A storm comes up and Jesus calms the waters. 

The disciples were upset because of the storm. And 

Jesus chastised them for their lack of faith. We all have 

storms in our lives. It is at that moment when we need to 

turn to Jesus and He will calm our hearts minds and souls. 

Faith heals all!  

 

HAPPY FATHER'S DAY TO ALL THE DADS! 
 

    A VIEW FROM THE PEW, QUALIFIED? 

“God doesn’t call the qualified, He qualifies the called.” There are many 

versions of this quote, but it is also a common theme throughout the 

Old and New Testament. God’s plan usually involves someone who would 

seem through the eyes of man as that last person we would pick for the  

task.  So,  if  you  feel  that  inkling in church and believe you are being called to a ministry 

and want to do more than occupy a pew, don’t be shy. Our parish has several ministries that 

would certainly welcome additional members. And remember…God’s waiting to qualify those 

who answer the call! 

 

 

The Immaculate Conception Parish Community–Service 

Coordinating Team is conducting a food drive to benefit 

the food pantry in Freeland. For the month of June, we  

are requesting  summer drink mixes, such as lemonade, iced tea, Kool-Aid, 

etc.  Items are to be placed in the food  pantry container in the church 

entrance. Thank you for any donations you can provide to assist those 

individuals and families in need in our community.  

 

CALVARY CEMETERY in Drums is erecting a new Niche Building for final 

interment of cremated remains. Pre-construction sales are now open. If you are 

interested, call the cemetery office Monday-Friday between 8:30 AM –  noon and 

1:00 PM – 3:30 PM. Payment plans are available at 0% interest for 2 years with 

required 25% down.            

ALL MASSES / SERVICES ARE LIVESTREAMED:  Our new camera system will 

allow you to watch ALL MASSES AND SERVICES in both churches (weekday, 

weekend, holy days). The link for all services is as follows: 

YouTube.com/channel/UCRogmn_HRMsPzAq4XSysm3w.  In addition, parking lot 

radio masses continue at Good Shepherd Parish.  


